November 8, 1961 G. E. King, B. S., M. R. C. P. Division of Cardiology Eugene Talmadge Memorial Hospital Augusta, Georgia Dear Dr. King: Thank you for your letter of November 3. I have had a number of similar requests and am in the process of having some circuits copied. This should be completed in the next few days, at which time I will send you a copy. If there is any further information you might desire, please contact me. Sincerely yours, William Thornton, B. S. Department of Anesthesiology WT/jc